
 

 

 

August 2, 2024 

 
Weebora is the new Official Travel Partner 

of the International Padel Federation 
 

Weebora, the travel padel brand offering the best padel experiences in a variety of options, 
officially joins the FIP family as an Official Travel Partner. Weebora will provide padel players 
and fans worldwide with ‘dedicated’ travel packages for tournaments organized by the 
International Padel Federation. The FIP has chosen to rely on the leading online travel 
platform for padel enthusiasts, capable of creating a true ‘circuit within a circuit’ with exclusive 
packages: from stays at the best padel resorts, to tickets and accommodation for FIP 
tournaments around the world, to packages at the most sought-after academies for those looking 
to improve their technical skills. 
 
Weebora offers a comprehensive integration of sport, travel, and leisure, targeting the broad 
global community of padel players and fans. The FIP's partnership with Weebora aims to 
strengthen the growth of the sport worldwide, ensuring that players and those wishing to enjoy 
padel have the best possible experience without having to worry about the traditional 
organizational issues of traveling for a vacation to any destination in the world. At the same time, 
the FIP is confident that partnerships like the one with Weebora will contribute significantly to 
the ongoing effort to spread padel globally, which remains a primary goal for this International 
Federation and its affiliated national federations. 
 
FIP President Luigi Carraro stated: “We are delighted to welcome Weebora to the great FIP 
family as our Official Travel Partner. The rapid and relentless expansion of padel worldwide, 
both at the amateur and professional levels, needed a high-quality and proven reliable ‘compass’ 
for organizing travel for international tours organized by the FIP or simply to cater to the passion 
for padel and the opportunity to play on courts around the world”. 
 
Fabio Zecchini, founder and CEO of Weebora, said: “We are extremely grateful for the trust 
placed in us by Luigi Carraro and the FIP. This partnership adds solidity and official status to our 
project and allows the entire padel industry to grow at a more sustainable pace, making the 



 

 

 

world of tournaments, academies, and padel-themed vacations more accessible to everyone. 
We believe that travel is an ideal catalyst for this sport, promoting its emergence in new countries 
and among new player segments worldwide. Our goal is to enable an increasingly international 
audience to access professional tournaments by creating travel packages dedicated to padel 
not only for enthusiasts of the sport but also for their family and friends, providing a complete 
travel experience in top destinations”. 
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